
Santiago, Chile - April 2021


Greetings Dear Brothers and Sisters,


I pray that you are all doing well both physically and 
spiritually as we see ‘The Day’ approaching! 


Today in Chile, more than 50% of citizens have received 
the Covid vaccine. I have already received the second 
dose and Lorena will receive hers’ this week as well. 
Thank you for your continued prayers over our Family. 


We continue in our Sunday series ‘The nature of the 
Shepherd - understanding eldership” teaching st the 
Church of Christ in Los Nogales.

 

Myself and fellow Elder Raúl Fernández meet every 
Friday to pray, teach and share our experiences with 
our future Elder Canditates.


We also continue in new evangelistic opportunities and 
have been preaching the gospel of Jesus to some new 
contacts.  Praise be to our God, Gerardo and Diego 
obeyed the gospel by joining Christ in baptism.


Additionally, the church continues to serve those in need and meet the 
basic needs of families who are losing their jobs. 


Finally, I continue teaching the churches of the Lord 
in Latin America, the United States and Europe with 
Spain and Portugal.


A hug and we continue to pray for each other.


Much love in the Lord,

Pedro "El Socio"







    


'Don’t stop meeting together with other believers, which some people have gotten 

into the habit of doing. Instead, encourage each other, especially as you see the day 

drawing near.’ -Hebrews 10:25
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